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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Website upgrade 

 
 
FBL wishes to advise the market that it has today launched its new and improved website. 
 
Chief Financial Officer, Waisale Iowane said, “We have been working over the last couple of months 
to upgrade our website and we are excited that we have been able to complete this prior to the opening 
of the Fiji borders scheduled for 1 December 2021.” 
 
The website has more improved features and interface that will provide users with a more valuable 
experience and can be visited on www.fbi.ac.fj. We hope that our clients and agents are able to better 
navigate through our website and find more up to date information relating to the Company and its 
operations.  
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